
Happenings Around The Parishes 
October Through April 

 

Halloween Party 

 

 
 

  

We love our volunteers!  They make it 
happen! 



 

 

 

Phyllis Tanguay; in charge of 
refreshments 

for all parish events! 

 

 

  

Thanks Phyllis! 



 

  

 

The grandchildren of our Director of 
Religious Education, Carolyn Dague 

 

Guests 
grabbing 
a snack 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

Rabbit in 
a hat! 

Mrs. Betty Tuttle, Parish Secretary, printing the photographs that she takes of 
the guests at the party.  Betty takes photos and distributes them at no cost to 
the children, her favorite subjects.  



 

 

Two views of the new elevator from 
outside the church 





 

 

Visit with Santa at our Christmas party! 

 

 

 

 


